
 

 

Board Games Group March Report by Hazel McCallum 

Five of us met up in The Breakfast Room at the Old Well Inn to enjoy a fun afternoon of 
board game playing. We welcomed Carole, a new member, and then had our traditional 
warm up with a few rounds of Bananagrams. Annie and Hazel were winners of our 
Bananagrams games. 

We then played Azul again, after last month's success. This was new to three of us with 
Annie and Jane having played it at last month’s meeting. Azul is a tile based game in two 
phases. The first phase involves selecting tiles to lay on the first half of the board, and 
the second phase involves building your tiled arrangement using the tiles you gathered 
in phase 1. As you lay your tiles in Phase 2, you earn points.  The game ends when one 
player completes a horizontal line of tiles, and the winner is the player with the most 
points. We had time to play two games with Sue winning both games. 

Our May meeting will be from 2pm on Monday 13th at The Old Well Inn. 

 



 

 

  


